Autism Strategy Consultation

There are some fantastic services out there for people with Autistic Spectrum Conditions. We need to ensure that excellent services are the rule and not the exception. Many people with autism are undiagnosed, misunderstood and looking for help. There must be good services available everywhere and for everyone.  

Of course, it is important to debate issues as important as this in Parliament, but the real answers are going to come from people with autism, their families and their carers. That is why the Government has launched a consultation for the first national strategy for adults in England with autism spectrum conditions. The consultation will collect views, experiences and examples to inform this nationwide blue print which will ensure that every child and adult with autism, as well as the people around them, get the support they deserve. 

The consultation will run until 15th September. 
To find out more and to respond to the consultation, go to: 

http://adultautismstrategy.dialoguebydesign.net, email autism@dh.gsi.gov.uk or call: 020 7861 2877 for more information. The Government are also encouraging local organisations to organise their own events: a toolkit will soon be available to be downloaded from the Department of Health website.  For more information please email: adultautismstrategy@opinionleader.co.uk
